Carpenter, Matthew

From: C Mulready [cgm1@mulready.biz]

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 6:52 PM

To: gaemail
Cc: Shea, Kate

Subject: FW: voting bills

Dear Representative Morin and Senator Slossberg:

I write in support of three bills that are before your committee:

Governor's Bill No. 5024: An Act Concerning Voting Rights

- Governor's House Joint Resolution No. 2: Resolution Proposing an Amendment to the State Constitution to Allow for No-Excuse Absentee Voting
- Governor's Bill No. 5022: An Act Increasing Penalties for Voter Intimidation and Interference.

The mission of the League of Women Voters as a non-partisan political organization includes voter education, voter information, and voter registration. We feel strongly that voting is an essential right and civic duty of all citizens. The three bills before your committee will encourage and support those who are exercising that right.

Carole G. Mulready, Chair League of Women Voters of Greater Hartford